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To libraryboard

Cc Noreen Reese; Gina Ornelas; Amy Blanchard; Sandy Beda; Jan Marsh; 'AFarr@MichaelSilver.com'; Douglas 
Wideburg

Sent Friday, June 11, 2021 12:08 PM

Good morning,

It may be necessary to pass an ordinance to appropriate more funds into the Telephone & Internet line 
of the Corporate Fund. As you will recall, the Board allocated more funds to the budget this year in order 
for us to update our telephone system. This was not anticipated during budget planning for FY 
2020-2021 and thus we are a little bit short in our appropriation in that line item. That said, we have 
enough appropriated overall in the Corporate Fund, so it may not be necessary for the Board to adopt 
an ordinance to address this issue. I am in the process of working with Roger Ritzman on this and will 
have a solution by Tuesday evening. In the meantime, this will be a placeholder on the agenda if it is 
determined to be necessary. 

Thanks,
Ryan

Ryan Livergood
Executive Director
Warren-Newport Public Library District
224 N. O’Plaine Road
Gurnee, IL 60031
847-244-5150 ext. 3101
rlivergood@wnpl.info
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